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The county of Santa Clara has modified the shelter in place order so ALL children may attend
their preschool/daycare. This order will go into effect on Friday, June 5.

If you have not done so already, please contact us if you would like to have your child attend
Learning Pathways during June and/or July.

Per County regulations, attendance is currently limited to 12 children per room, so please
respond as soon as possible to ensure your child will have a space.

https://www.sccgov.org/sites/covid19/Documents/executive-summary-order-06-05-2020.pdf

Please adhere to the following updated instructions for child drop off and pick up

Until further notice, please follow the following protocol when dropping your child off and
picking them up from Learning Pathways Preschool and Kindergarten:

-When you arrive in the morning, please sign your child in using our new phone app. If you have
not uploaded the app yet, please click here http://SmileMe.In/app

-If possible, please do not enter a school building or classroom. We prefer that you allow a
teacher to escort your child into the classroom.

-If you must enter a school building or classroom in the morning or afternoon, you must be
wearing a face mask AND submit to having your temperature taken prior to entering.

-If you must enter a school building or classroom, please keep your visit to a minimum.
-Children are not required to wear a face mask at Learning Pathways.

-Each child will have their temperature taken and recorded before entering a school building or
classroom.

-Please disinfect your child’s water bottle, thermos, and lunchbox every day. Please remember
to bring these items home to clean thoroughly at the end of every school day.

-We strongly discourage that you bring your child’s pillow or stuffed animal to school.

-If you or your child is feeling ill, please do not come to school.

-If you believe that you or your child have been exposed to the COVID-19 virus, please do not
come to school, and notify us immediately.

-When you pick up your child, please sign your child out using the phone app.

-If possible, please do not enter a school building or classroom when picking up your child.
Please allow your child’s teacher to escort your child to you. Your child’s teacher will pass on
any projects or belongings to you.

-If your child is outside on the school playground, you are welcome to pick up your child from
there.

-If you must walk through an empty classroom to gain access to our playground, you may do so
if you are wearing a face mask.

-If there are no children present in a classroom, you may enter if you are wearing a face mask.
-Please always maintain proper social distancing when you are at Learning Pathways.
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